
Comment from Telstra about DR C658:2025. 

 

From: Gerrand, Geoff 
Sent: Friday, 14 February 2025 6:09 PM 
To: James Duck [and members of WC93] 
Subject: RE: WC93: Communications Alliance release for Public Comment - 
draft Next Generation Broadband Services Industry Code (DR C658:2025) 

 

Good afternoon James, and members of WC93. 

 

Telstra endorses the proposed changes contained in Draft Industry Code DR 
C658:2025. 

 

Our endorsement can be made public on the Comms Alliance website. 

 

We wish to thank Comms Alliance for the opportunity to provide our 
comments, and thank WC93 for the efforts in updating the code. 

 

Regards, Geoff. 

 

Geoffrey Gerrand.    
Principal Regulatory Advisor | Sustainability, External Affairs and Legal | 
Telstra 
 


